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Living on an animal sanctuary has made it all the more clear to me that animals are 

not here for entertainment. Pulling them out of their natural habitats for the purpose of 

entertaining the public is not only outdated, but cruel and unnecessary. There are 

plenty of ways for circuses to proceed without abusing animals.  

 

As a society we have a duty to continuously re-evaluate our morals and create a 

more compassionate environment for all. This bill is just a logical step in the right 

direction. Several counties in Oregon have already passed similar measures and it is 

time for the entire state to do the right thing. 

 

Please pass HB 3214. 


